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Authorization of export contracts is not in the public interest; effects on climate, on domestic gas prices,
on the American economy.

Natural gas sells for 3 to 4 times as much in foreign markets driving up the domestic prices here.
Exports lower our supply available for domestic use thus weakening the American economy.

Natural gas (methane) is a greenhouse gas 86 times more potent that CO2. Leaks of gas from drilling,
transmission and distribution make it no better for the global environment than coal.

Natural Gas export is not in the public interest.
I only learned of this application today and request an extension of time to comment and intervene.
Thank you

Ruth Osgood
Plainfield, MA




